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Police investigate multiple thefts from vehicles

	Officers from Caledon OPP are currently investigating approximately 15 vehicles that have been broken into.

Sometime between Sept. 13 and 14, these vehicles in the Valleywood area were entered through unlocked doors, and items were

stolen from inside.

Police are reminding all residents to lock unattended vehicles, remove valuables, and report any suspicious activity or suspicious

persons in the area.

Police are asking anyone with information about these thefts to contact Constable Stephen Krull at 905-584-2241 or at

Stephen.Krull@opp.ca, or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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